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It is with great sadness that we report that Dr. Keith Banister
died on 27 June 1999 after a prolonged illness.  Keith was the
LTBP Scientific Liaison Officer from August 1995 to July 1997.
All who knew him on the project will recall his engaging
personality and his boundless enthusiasm for the lake and its
inhabitants, especially the fishes!  Our sincere condolences to
his family.
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LTBP is pleased to welcome two new field-based facilitators to its team.  Ms. Karen Zwick joins us from Uganda, where she worked
on an environmental project for Frontier.  She is based in Bujumbura, Burundi and will be co-ordinating field activities for the
Socio-economics special study.  With considerable experience documenting fishing practices around the world, Mr. Robert H.
Lindley will be co-ordinating field activities for the fishing practices special study.  He is also based in Bujumbura, Burundi.
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